Goshen Youth Soccer
    2017 Spring Soccer Registration
For ages 4 – High School
                                                           (Must be 4 by 3/27/17)
Dates                                      Time                                      Location
	Monday, January 23
	                   5:45-7:45 pm
	Goshen Library (6678 St. Rt. 132)

	Tuesday, January 24
	                   5:45-7:45 pm
	Goshen Library (6678 St. Rt. 132)

	Tuesday, January 31
	                   5:45-7:45 pm
	Goshen Library (6678 St. Rt. 132)

	Wednesday, February 8                                   
	                   6:00-8:00 pm
	Goshen Township Building                    (6757 Goshen Rd.)

	Monday, February 13
	                   5:45-7:45 pm
	Goshen Library (6678 St. Rt. 132)
Price $125.00


[bookmark: _GoBack]           If Child has played for GYSA in the past birth certificate is on file.  Copies of birth certificates are required. No child will be placed on a team until GYSA has a copy.
Registration Fees
	Spring Soccer Fees:       $125.00
	Early Bird Special:         -$  30.00  (Form and Payment received by 2/12/17)
	                                    -$  20.00   (if re-using uniform from fall 2016)
                                                      $  75.00
                                (High School co-ed $85.00 form & payment received by 2/12/17)
Payment Information
               Forms of acceptable payment: Cash, Checks & Money Orders payable to GYSA
    Checks will not be accepted from anyone who has written a check returned to GYSA in the past. 
	                                 There will be a $25 fee for all returned checks.
***Refunds will only be given if your child cannot be placed on a team. Signing up now helps us better form teams and ensures your child will have a spot on a team. ***

Season Information
The Spring season consists of 8 games. Games or make-up games may occasionally be held during the week. We are a member of the Clermont Central Soccer Association. Visit www.ccsasoccer.org  for more league information. Games are scheduled to start  April 1st. with an end-of-season tournament. 
High School Co-Ed could possibly play on Friday evenings, Saturday late afternoons, and/or  Sunday at 11:00 am or later in the day.
GYSA Information
Volunteers Needed: Get involved with Goshen Youth Soccer! Small and large jobs need done. Let Terri know what you have to offer and we will find a way for you to help.

For registration information contact Terri Scheadler @ 509-3128 or jscheadler@cinci.rr.com.
                                 Visit our website at www.goshenyouthsoccerassociation.org. 
(Goshen Local School District neither endorses nor sponsors this organization or the activities represented in this                          document. The distribution of this material is provided as a community service.)
